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Dear Krutika  

Plymouth University Peninsula Schools of Medicine and Dentistry (PU PSMD)   

BSc (Hons) Dental Therapy and Hygiene Report 2017  

We were delighted to receive the very positive report following the GDC inspection of our 

new DTH programme. The report recognises our commitment to the careful development of 

our provision, and will encourage our team in the further enhancement of the student 

experience and quality of education within the new programme.   

We acknowledge the visiting team’s comments regarding the therapy based clinical 

procedures and are in the process of reviewing our patient triage processes so that patients 

requiring restorative treatment are allocated more effectively. We look forward to updating 

you on our progress in the 2018 annual monitoring cycle.  

We would like to thank the visiting team for their careful approach throughout the series of 

visits, which have helped us to identify our strengths and focus on areas where we can 

improve.  

With very best wishes  

  

Prof Christopher Tredwin  

Head of Peninsula Dental School  

  



  

  


